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• All are invited to join us for Mass on Thursday, January 10th.  It is being planned by the 1st 

grade. 

• Friday, January 11th marks the end of the first semester of the school year. 

• From the PTO - Scratch Cupcake Fundraiser starts Monday!  Sale dates January 7th - 
January 25th.  Delivery will be on Valentine’s Day (Thursday, Feb. 14th).  Order packets (one 
per family) will be sent home today and should contain all needed information.  Thank you for 
collecting payments with orders (checks should be made out to St. A’s PTO).  Any additional 
questions can be directed to Lori Rehmert via email: rehmert@jtt.net.  Funds raised are used 
to enhance your student’s learning environment by fulfilling Classroom Grant Requests and 
Teacher Wish List items, providing dinner for teachers during conference weeks, subsidizing 
field trips, and much more! 

  
 Mark your calendars for the 2019 PTO Fish Dinners!  Dates are Wednesday, March 6th (Ash  
 Wednesday) and Friday, March 22nd.  Fish Dinners are a great opportunity for students to  
 obtain service hours!  Parish members love this opportunity to see our students in action.   
 Funds raised are directed to PTO’s operating expenses for the 2019 - 2020 school year. 

Thank you to all who share of their time, talents, and treasures with St. Athanasius School. 
* To Larry and Lori Corkery for the generous monetary donation.  
* To all who put their recycling in the trailer.  We recently received a check from Mason City Recycling 

for $320.00 
* To all who put their metal recycling in the bin.  We recently received a check from Iowa Metal 

Recycling for $60.30. 
* To the people we may have missed and to those who wish to remain anonymous, thank you 

for your contributions to our school. 
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St. Athanasius Parish Breakfast - Sunday, January 6th 
Pancakes, Sausage, Eggs, Roll, and Drink 

  will be served from 8:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
Cost: $6/Adults, $4/6-12 years old, $3/3-5 years old, 

Free/2 years old and under 
All are welcome!
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